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MACS-5 news 
 
 
Our first MACS-5 newsletter!! 

 
  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Please note the direct telephone number for MACS-5 is:  (1) 416-351-3818.   

 

MACS-5 FOLLOW-UP  
STARTS IN 2006 
We are excited that MACS-5 was funded and 
we look forward to the first MACS child due for 
5 year follow-up in May 2006. 

THE MACS-5 TEAM 
 Edna Kavuma has joined the MACS-5 team as the study 
coordinator; she will be working closely with Dr. Elizabeth 
Asztalos, the MACS-5 Principal Investigator.  You will be 
hearing from Edna and Dr. Asztalos regarding the MACS-5 
follow-up trial. 

COMING SOON  
To prepare for MACS-5, we will be sending sites a package including: 
 

• MACS-5 Protocol & Consent forms 
• Clinical Study Agreement (CSA) 
• Ethics Approval for MACS-5 at Sunnybrook & Women’s Hospital 
• Contact Information Sheet for the MACS-5 Follow-up person 

 

We look forward to hearing from you once you receive these items. 
 

 

 

 


